
From: Nick Prodanov, PE, PMP
To: George Burton
Subject: RE: 6199 N 44th St
Date: Thursday, April 27, 2017 3:22:41 PM

George, yes please.

Thank you,

Nick Prodanov, PE, PMP | Principal 
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8808 N Central Ave., Suite 288 | Phoenix, AZ 85020 
P 602 889 1984 | F 602 445 9482 | C 602 390 7999 
nick@ldgeng.com 
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From: George Burton [mailto:gburton@paradisevalleyaz.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 3:14 PM
To: Nick Prodanov, PE, PMP <nick@ldgeng.com>
Subject: RE: 6199 N 44th St

Thanks Nick,

Due to the need for additional time, are you requesting a continuance to the June 14th Hillside
Committee meeting?

Best Regards,
George Burton
Town of Paradise Valley
Planner
480-348-3525
480-951-3715 Fax
gburton@paradisevalleyaz.gov

From: Nick Prodanov, PE, PMP [mailto:nick@ldgeng.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 12:59 PM
To: George Burton
Subject: RE: 6199 N 44th St
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Hello George, we are still working on a solution that will satisfy the neighbors and at the same time
make sense from engineering stand point. With that being said, we would like more time to get the
plans prepared.

Thank you very much,

Nick Prodanov, PE, PMP | Principal 
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